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commentletiers - COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

- From: "Roland Stoughton” <roland.stoughton@icxt.com> [E @ E “ w E
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> |
Date: 3/23/2010°5:22 PM _
Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY MAR 23 2010
CC: <ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org>
_ ‘ _ _ _SWRCB = ECUTE
Dear Sirs:

POLICY AB2121 obviously fails to consider the strong negative impact on current residents of the
affected area. I and everyone in my community practice strong water conservation measures already,
and because of our water system relying on the Gualala rivershed, the proposed policies would make it
difficult or impossible for us to have affordable water access during much or most of the year. Effect on
our property values would be catastrophic.

* The simpleminded and ill-conceived policy should be revised with a more rational balance of concern
for current residents and overall conservation goals.

_Roland Stoughton

372 Pipers Reach :
- The Sea Ranch, CA 95497

Roland Stoughton
858-775-4115

P.O. Box 1081
Gualala, CA 85445
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